February 19, 2021

Mark Jachecki (owner)
87 Elizabeth Street South
via e-mail:

Re: Approval of Heritage Incentive Grant — 87 Elizabeth Street South — Ward 3 (File
HE.x 87 Elizabeth Street South)

The following recommendation from the Brampton Heritage Board Meeting of January 19,
2021 was considered by the Planning and Development Committee on February 1, 2021 and
approved by Council on February 17, 2021.

HB005-2021

1. That the report titled: Approval of Heritage Incentive Grant — 87 Elizabeth Street South —
Ward 3 (File HE.x 87 Elizabeth Street South), to the Brampton Heritage Board Meeting of
January 19, 2021, be received;

2. That the Designated Heritage Property Incentive Grant application for 87 Elizabeth Street
South for repairing and replacing the windows on the front and side elevations identified as
heritage attributes with accurate replications matching the existing profile and appearance
be approved in the amount of ten thousand dollars ($10,000); and,

3. That condition 2.a. of Recommendation HB020-2020 from the Brampton Heritage Board
Meeting of August 18, 2020 approved by the Planning and Development Committee on
September 14, 2020 under recommendation PDC099-2020, and by the Council of The
Corporation of the City of Brampton on September 16, 2020, pursuant to Resolution C337-
2020 be amended to replace the grant amount of $5000 with a grant of $10,000.

Yours truly,

Chandra Urquhart

Chandra Urquhart

Legislative Coordinator, City Clerk’s Office

Tel: 905.874.2114 / Fax: 905.874.2119 / TTY: 905.874.2130
email: chandra.urquhart@brampton.ca

(HB-11.3)

cc: J. Humble, Manager, Policy and Strategic Initiatives
P. Doucet, Heritage Planner
H. Padhya, Assistant Heritage Planner
M. Lompart, Assistant Heritage Planner



